
 

 

Seton Catholic School PTO 

All-School PTO Meeting – Enrichment Presentation 

Thursday, February 27, 2014 

Child Care Sign-Up Form 

 

The Seton PTO Enrichment Committee is pleased to invite you to our 2nd 

Enrichment Presentation Thursday, February 27 at 7:00 p.m. 

Janet Kramer, MPH, RD, LD, Clinical Dietitian, 

Rainbow Ambulatory Practice Nutrition Services 

University Hospitals of Cleveland 
 

Setting kids up for a lifetime of happily eating healthfully!  
  

Babysitting will be available for preschool and school-age children 

provided by Seton students and an adult supervisor. 

 

To reserve babysitting services, please fill out the form below and return it to school by 

Wednesday, February 26 c/o PTO Enrichment Committee. 

Space is limited. 

Please contact Becky Susany if you have questions: rsusany@roadrunner.com 

Thank you and hope to see you on February 27! 

 

 

Yes, I would like to reserve childcare for the All-School PTO Meeting  

and Enrichment Speaker Presentation on February 27, 2014. 

Parent(s) Name:__________________________________________________________________________  

Parent(s) Phone:__________________________________________________________________________  

 Child’s/Children’s Name(s)  

_____________________________________________________Age_______________________  

 _____________________________________________________Age ______________________  

 _____________________________________________________Age______________________ 


